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1. Purpose of Report 
 

To consider the report produced by the Waste Management Post 2017 Sub-group 
 
2. Recommendation 
 

The Committee is recommended to agree the report and refer it to Cabinet for 
consideration at its meeting on 12 September 2016. 

 
3. Information 
 

3.1 As part of its 2015/16 work programme the Environment Sub Committee agreed to carry 
out a study into the options available to the authority for the collection of household 
waste and recyclables following the cessation of the Weekly Collection Support Scheme.   

 

3.2 A Sub-group was set up to carry out the investigation.  It was agreed that the main focus 
of the study would be to consider the various options available in relation to the collection 
of household waste within the borough and to identify how changes to the collection of 
waste can improve levels of recycling in the borough. 

 

3.3 Members held a series of evidence gathering meetings between October 2015 and June 
2016.  The findings and recommendations of the Sub-group can be found in the Sub-
groups report which is attached as Appendix 1    

 

4. Appendices 

  

 Appendix 1 – Report of the Waste Collections Post 2017 Sub-group 

   

Meeting:  Overview, Scrutiny and Policy Development Committee 

Date:   5 September 2015 

Title:    
 

Report of the Waste Collections Post 2017 Sub-group 


